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Concordia University Part-time Faculty Association

Association des professeur(e)s à temps partiel de l’Université Concordia

PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
CUPFA hosts MicroTalks -- Six minute talks by part-time faculty
Montreal, February 10, 2014 – Concordia University Part-time Faculty Association is proud to present the third and final evening in our first series of MicroTalks. These fast paced, energetic talks highlight part-time faculty’s research and creation from all areas of the university.  In CUPFA's final event, entitled Community and Culture, members discuss a broad range of issues that includes Techno-Fashion, Postmodern Spiritual Identity, Synaesthesia and Embodiment, Felicitous and Pragmatic Strategies for Job Interviews and more.  
Culture, by its very nature, is not an individualistic activity, but the product of a collective force that takes shape over time.  While the traditional building blocks of Community and Culture are proximity and time, our experience of them is no longer defined by physical presence but is created through tangential networks that transcend geographic and temporal boundaries.  

Community and Culture showcases faculty from Intermedia/Cyberarts, Theatre, Contemporary Dance, Computer Science and Software Engineering, Education, Design and Computation Arts, Dean of Faculty of Fine Arts, MFA Studio Arts, Liberal Arts College and the Department of Theological Studies. 
Community and Culture is coordinated by Lorraine Oades (Intermedia/Cyberarts)  and will be held on Tuesday, February 25th in the Department of Design and Computation Arts, 1515 Saint Catherine Street West, 6th floor, EV6.720 from 18:30 - 20:30. Refreshments will be served.

All faculty, students and the general public are welcome to attend the CUPFA MicroTalks. If you are a professor and would like to bring your class please let us know beforehand. 
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For more information about the CUPFA MicroTalk series contact Lorraine Oades, CUPFA Vice President of Professional Development at 514 848-2424 extension 3691 or locupfa@gmail.com
